
Some School Classes Cancelled
for  181  Hillman  Street,
Thursday, Jan. 11, 2018
Classes  are  cancelled  at  181  Hillman  Street  on  Thursday,
January  11  due  to  needed  boiler  repairs.  City  crews  have
scheduled a shutdown on Thurs., Jan 11th during a forecast
period of above-freezing temperatures. Work is expected to be
completed Thursday, with an outside chance of completion on
Friday, pending any unforeseen difficulties in repairs.

CLOSED: Parenting Teens Program
CLOSED: Adult/Continuing Education Classes
OPEN: Trinity Day Academy (it has a separate heating plant)

Updates as needed to follow.
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